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HAMISH BYRNE 
RELEASED FROM 

PRISON

FORMER RESIDENT 
MARY MYLES MAKES 
DETECTIVE IN CITY 
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BY LAURA EASTMAN 

It’s official. The Maple Grove 
Examiner has a new editor-in-chief 
following the abrupt departure of 
longtime employee Aaron Judge. 

Judge’s replacement is former resident 
and longtime newsman Martin Stiller, 
who has spent the last 15 years as an 
entertainment reporter in Los Angeles, 
California. 

Stiller began his career in journalism 
right here at The Examiner where he 
started as a sports reporter. 

Stiller told The Examiner “I am 
thrilled to be back” and that he has a lot 
of ideas to make “the paper the flagship 
of our city once again.” 

The new editor has already met with 
Examiner staff and was “pleased with 
the quality of writers we have.” 

Stiller promises “big changes in the 
weeks ahead.” 

See Stiller on Page Nine 

MARTIN STILLER NAMED 
EDITOR 

“I am thrilled to be back,” Stiller told The Examiner. “Not only am 
I coming back to my hometown that I have missed terribly since 
living abroad, but I am looking forward to being the new editor-

in-chief of such a revered and esteemed publication.” 
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Businessman 
Arturo Nardelli 
donates 50k to 

new library fund

Business man and 
entrepreneur, Arturo 
Nardelli, has made a 
$50,000 donation for the 
new Maple Grove Library. 

“it’s a pleasure to help 
out,” Nardelli said in a 
recent phone interview 
with The Examiner. 

The new library, that still 
has a two million dollar 
deficit, is hoping to open 
soon. 
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